
Sunday Worship on Campus
830 East Plaza Circle • Litchfield Park, AZ 85340 

7:30am Traditional Worship
9:00am/10:15am Contemporary Worship

11:30am Blended Worship
6:00pm Casual Traditional Worship

Services are also posted on Facebook and TrinityLCS.org
School: 623.935.4690 • Church: 623.935.4665
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Welcome to Trinity Lutheran Church! 
We are glad that you are worshiping with us this 
morning. If you are visiting with us, we consider 
you an honored guest and pray that you enjoy 
your worship experience. If we can help in any 

way, please see an elder or usher for assistance. 
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Part Time Position Available
Trinity’s facilities department is seeking a part time 
maintenance person to join our team for 20 hours per 
week. Responsibilities include repairs, painting, basic 
plumbing, moving items, assembling and installing 
equipment, and managing inventory and work orders 
through a computer program.   If you are interested, 
please contact me at RBolte@TrinityLCS.org or  
623-935-4665 ext 214

Sunday Morning – 8:45 Bible Study
We’re studying The Book of Acts in Founders Hall 
across from the Sanctuary led by Pastor Les Self 
throughout the summer. Coffee, donuts & Christian 
community abundantly offered.
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Landscaping work is being done to the front of the 
Church to create a warm welcome as the new devel-
opment on the corner will bring a lot of traffic to Plaza 
Circle. This is part of our part of our on-going campus 
care, management, and maintenance. Thank you for 

your faithful giving of your tithes and offerings so
we can maintain our facilities and beautify our campus!
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Holy Communion For The Weak In Faith
Some Christians have a weak faith and are shy,  
troubled, and heartily terrified because of the  

great number of their sins. They think that in their 
great impurity they are not worthy of this precious 

treasure and Christ’s benefits [in Holy Communion]. 
They feel their weakness of faith and lament it,  

and from their hearts desire that they may serve 
God with stronger, more joyful faith and pure  
obedience. These are the truly worthy guests  
for whom this highly venerable Sacrament has  

been especially instituted and appointed.  
Concordia: The Lutheran Confessions, FCSD VII.66

SPLASHING WITH JOY OVER BAPTISM!
One of the joys we get to celebrate as a congregation 
at Trinity is baptism! Baptism is a means by which  
God comes to us with His goodness and grace and 
blessings of salvation. If you or your child haven’t 
been baptized, or you just have questions about 
baptism, we’d love to talk with you!  
Jan Reynolds
jreynolds@trinitylcs.org 
623.935.4665 ext 217
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Meet Some of Our Church Staff
Rev. Dave Bolte
Senior Pastor
DBolte@TrinityLCS.org

Juliann Dolge
Director of Music
JDolge@TrinityLCS.org

Astraea Rohloff
Principal
ARohloff@TrinityLCS.org

Heather Chapman
Early Childhood Director
HChapman@TrinityLCS.org

Questions about Trinity School?

AMOS
Attention all Seniors, we will meet August 

14th & 28th. We will celebrate August birthdays 
on the 14th. Hope to see you all there. 

Bring a Friend and a sack lunch!
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Questions about Trinity School?

We’re almost through July! 
School will be starting again 
for many of Trinity’s kids, and 
that means CROSS Training 
will be right around the corner! 
Plan now to join us as we learn 
more about Jesus through the 
great stories of the Old and New Testaments.  
CROSS Training is intergenerational in that all grade 
levels, (including moms and dads!) learn the stories  
at age-appropriate levels so families can talk about 
what they learned together at home. 
CROSS Training will resume September 8, 
so plan to add this to your Sunday morning 
worship schedule. Registration can be completed at 
https://www.trinitylcs.org/sunday-school-registration/

NEWS from the LWML
LWML Work Day

We will have a work day on July 31 in Founders Hall  
at 10am to work on grocery bags and make a mat. 

If you are able to attend please RSVP to Gayle Roberts
562-970-6726 or email: cowgirlupte72@msn.com

What to bring:Sack lunch, Scissors,  
Cutting mat if you have one,  
Cutter tool, Grocery bags

 

----------------
The next LWML Luncheon will be August 17th at 

Pebble Creek Restaurant at 1pm. If you are able to 
attend please RSVP: Valerie Severino at 623-907-9646.

People Needed for Trinity Altar Guild
One of the blessings of worship here at Trinity 
is that Holy Communion is offered each Sunday. 
On the 1st & 3rd Sunday you can receive the 
Sacrament in the Sanctuary at one of the three 
services, and on the 2nd & 4th Sunday, the 
Sacrament is offered at the worship services in the 
Family Life Center. When there is a fifth Sunday of the 
month, all worship services offer Holy Communion. 

With this great blessing comes the need for people to 
prepare the sacrament on Saturday morning and then 
refresh the Altar between worship services on Sunday 
morning. Your Altar Guild is short of hands to do 
this work and we are earnestly asking people to 
join us in this service to the Lord and to Trinity. 

The Altar Guild meeting will be held in the 
adult classroom at 10AM Saturday, August 3rd.  
Please consider joining this very important ministry.

Who can serve? Call Cathryn Stefen at 480-282-3597 
or Jan at 623-523-1158 for more information. Please 
reserve Aug 3 on your calendar today and join us at 
10am and discover the joy of this service to our Lord.

Prayer of the Week 
God the Father, we thank you for sending Jesus to 
be our Savior. Today we remember that His work 

of salvation is the most important, central teaching 
of the Christian faith. Help us to boldly confess that 
as a congregation, and to bear witness to that in 

our  personal lives. As your Word is proclaimed and 
confessed, we ask that you send your Holy Spirit to 

create and nurture faith in people. By your Spirit, 
work in and through us to make disciples of all nations. 
We pray this in Jesus our Savior’s Name, Amen!
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